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Good afternoon,
 
Thank you for re-consulting Natural England on the above planning application. We had
previously requested for a SCAIL assessment to be submitted in order to determine potential air
quality impacts on the North York Moors SAC/SPA/SSSI.
 
However, it does not look like a completed SCAIL assessment has been added to the online
planning system. Therefore we are unable to fully assess the application at this time.
 
Please would you be able to notify me of when this information will be available online, or
alternatively send a copy of the assessment to me directly.
 
Do not hesitate to get in touch should you, or the applicant, have any questions regarding the
above.
 
Many thanks and kind regards,
 
Oliver Walton
Lead Adviser
Sustainable Development and Marine
Yorkshire and Northern Lincolnshire Team
Natural England
Lateral, 8 City Walk, Leeds, LS11 9AT
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